Worplesdon Primary School -
Weekly Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a sunny end to another busy week! We had a great trip to Christ’'s College this week and we
hope the children came home excited about secondary school and learning more about science and
technology.

Reports
Your children will have come home with their school reports today. If you have any questions, please
don’t hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.

PPA Swap and PE Kits
As a reminder, children will need to be in PE kit on Mondays and Wednesdays until the end of term
(as well as on Tuesday 18th July for Sports Day).

Hot Weather
Lots of children didn’t have a water bottle or hat today - please could we have these in school every
day just in case we are lucky enough to have any more lovely weather over the next 2 weeks.

All the best,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale



